
Comments:

Jan 30, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

The banks in this great country are getting away with highway robery
while our government sits on their hands, we need a change because the
little people are tired of being nickle and dimed right into the poor
house.  Our retirement money is gone, we have to pay for the worst
healthcare in the world, the CEO''s in the big corporations are taking
luxury vacations at the expense of the tax payers.  The overdraft fees
are outrageously high, when is it going to stop?
It''s time for our government to take care of the little people instead
of the big corporations now.

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that I will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Leilani Crowe
Akron, OH 44306-2505

Leilani Crowe, Akron, OH
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Electronic Fund Transfers


